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I support continuing the current level of funding for the Oregon Native Plant 

Conservation Program. There are very few protections for native plants in our state, 

making this funding essential in conservation efforts. Many volunteers spend 

enormous amounts of time working to conserve our native flora, which leverages 

your funding many times over. Thank you for supporting native plants and 

ecosystems through this program. 

 

 

 


